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COVER LETTER 

 

July 5th, 2016 

Dear editor of Oecologia Australis, 

We would like to submit a manuscript entitled “GEOGRAPHICAL DISTRIBUTION 

OF Ninia hudsoni (SERPENTES: DIPSADIDAE) WITH NEW RECORDS FROM 

BRAZIL” for review and possible publication. 

We would like to state that this paper has not been published or submitted elsewhere 

and all authors agree to its submission.  

We suggest the following researchers as potential reviewers to the manuscript: 

• Diego José Santana (UFMS) – santanadiegojose@gmail.com  

• Mário Ribeiro de Moura (UFMG) – mariormoura@gmail.com 

• Henrique Caldeira Costa (UFMG) – ccostah@gmail.com  

• Paulo Sérgio Bernarde (UFAC) – snakebernarde@hotmail.com  

• Clodoaldo Lopes de Assis (UFV) – assisclodo@gmail.com  

We look forward to hearing your consideration of the merits of this paper. 

Thank you, and best regards. 

 

Vinícius de Avelar São Pedro  Marco Antônio de Freitas  

 

 

Eliana Faria de Oliveira   Nathocley Mendes Venâncio 

 

 

Alexandre Pinheiro Zanotti 


